
Dear Chair and Committee members, 

 

My name is Melissa (Missy) Sivigny, and I am an advocate and supporter of the wild horses in 
Theodore Roosevelt National Park. I am from Minnesota. I’m asking that you support the bill SCR 
4006. This bill will ensure that these horses will be managed property and be allowed to stay in the 
park for generations to come. We come to this park to visit it because of the horses. We either stay 
locally there in Medora or camp in the park itself. These horses are an integral part of the area and 
deserve to be treated just like everything else that is living in the park. 

I am a strong supporter of this bill and this resolution will be one step in a long-term solution for the 
horses. 

Thank you for your time and proposed support of this bill.  

Missy  

 


